
We wish you all the big fish

you can catch, all the best

tee times you can play,

and all the fun travel you

could ever want in your

retirement.

THE CHICK PAPERS
Georgia Poultry Laboratory Network's Monthly Newsletter

J U N E  2 0 2 1



Lois Dilliard decided to bring her brother, newly retired Juan
Battleman, to tour the lab after she first toured the lab with her
retirement community a couple years ago. 

LEFT: Len Chappell led a tour for UGA's
Small Business Development team. 

BELOW:  We've so enjoyed having a couple
interns this summer. Pictured with our
favorite chicken statue is Abby Wilcox.

ABOVE:  Sara Scroggs was one of our summer interns
this June. We've enjoyed having Sara intern with us to
learn a bit more about the lab and how it functions
within the industry. 

HAPPY

INDEPENDENCE

DAY !


